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10th March 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 1 Southampton City Farm Trip 
 
We are excited to announce that Year 1 will be going on a trip to Southampton City Farm on Wednesday 
2nd July 2025.  As part of our Science topic of life cycles and seasons we will be visiting the farm and 
exploring the life cycles and natural habits of a range of animals as well as how these animals and their 
habitats adapt and change across different seasons.  
 
Children will need to wear their full PE uniform with black trainers. Please ensure that your child is 
wearing suitable footwear and clothing for being outdoors for the day. If it is a hot, sunny day please 
ensure that your child has a hat and that sun cream has been applied before school. They will also need 
to have a water bottle with them. 
Children do not need to bring any money on the day and please do not send them in with cameras or 
electronics. 
 
In accordance with the School’s Charging Policy we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £11.00 
towards the cost of this trip.  This contribution will cover the cost of the entrance fees / workshops and 
transport to and from the venue.  Please note that, if we do not receive enough contributions, the trip 
will be cancelled.   
 
Please log in to your child’s SCOPAY account to give permission for your child to go on the trip and to 
pay the voluntary contribution. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them (no fizzy drinks, chocolate or sweets please).  If you 
would like the school to provide a free packed lunch (cheese roll, cake or biscuit, fruit and a bottle of 
water), then please pre-order lunch on SCOPAY.  Please note that we will only be able to provide 
lunches for the children who have pre-ordered and the deadline for pre-ordering a packed lunch is 
Tuesday 24th June. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the visit please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 1 Team 
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